
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: September 9, 2014 

 

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent  

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education and Personnel  

 

Re: Action Memo 

      September 23, Board Meeting 

 

 

 

Recommend approval of the Exxon Mobil Corporation Grant from the Exxon Mobil Corporation 

in the amount of $1000.00. This grant is for STEM Activities for Gifted and Talented Program in 

grades 7 to 8. The funding will be used to purchase LEGO products for the Robotics Program.  
 

 


